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Healthy Kansas City Publishes First Article in a Series
by Randal Schultz on the Future of Healthcare

January 1, 2019

Healthy Kansas City published "The Future of Healthcare: What You Can Expect," the first in a series of

articles authored by Lathrop Gage Healthcare Partner Randal Schultz. Schultz shares insight on what

changes have occurred in the healthcare marketplace over the years, educates healthcare providers

regarding what they should expect moving forward and explains how patients can hope to receive improved

healthcare services in the future.


